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You are receiving this e-mail as 
an opt-in subscriber to the Port 
Authority’s e-newsletter.  Thank 
you for your subscription.  To 
unsubscribe, e-mail ontarget-
request@coatc.com with 
“unsubscribe” in the subject 
line. 
 

 

STEMfest Attracts Record Crowd 
The Works hosted STEMfest on February 23 & 24 in Newark where 
a record crowd of participants saw STEM skills on display.  Middle 
and high school students competed in engineering problem solving 
competitions and parents and kids witnessed hands-on STEM skill 
demonstrations from 26 area companies.  Boeing, Bionetics, and 
Kaiser Aluminum were among the companies lending their 
expertise and time to the day. 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority  

Community Leaders D.C. Day 
With budget cuts and the Boeing navigation and guidance contract 
up in 2014, the need to elevate the awareness of the value and 
impact of the Aerospace Center has never been higher.  That’s 
why the Port Authority has teamed up with the Licking County 
Chamber to bring a busload of community leaders to Washington, 
DC for the day to tell this Licking County success story on 
Wednesday, March 20th.   

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/DC  

Projects: Plenty To Do 
No “big” projects are on the drawing boards this year.  No major 
roof, roadway, or building projects are set.  However, $1.3 million 
in capital projects are still slated so there’s still noteworthy work 
ahead.  Look for the next phase of Horton Building landscaping 
this Spring and the start of some roof work, including antennae 
removal, this Winter. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/projects   

 


